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Dear Parent/Carers,  

  

We are really pleased to offer Computing Club but this time with a difference. We will be focusing on 

Stop Motion and offering this to our KS2 children from Year 3 up to Year 6.  Miss Brammer will be 

running the club after school on Mondays from 3.30-4.45pm in our ICT suite.  The club will start on 

Monday 22nd April which is the second week back after the holidays with the last session on 1st July 2024. 

Places are offered on a first come first served basis for up to 12 children.    
 

If your child would like to sign up for Computing Club, please email the school office at 

enquiries@meersbrookbank.sheffield.sch.uk . In your email, please state whether you will be collecting 

your child or whether you give them permission to walk home by themselves.   

 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Mrs Dyball  

Computing & Online Leader 
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